September Newsleiter

Welcome Back!

We're so excited about another awesome year at Nashua Elementary. PTA Newsletters are produced, once a month, in this format. Each Newsletter will be loaded with information, dates, ideas and volunteer opportunities. Business owners please note that the back of each monthly newsletter is dedicated to businesses who have purchased a PTA Business Membership. It's great way to get your business out there! If you have questions regarding PTA Memberships you may contact Sherry Thomas.

PTA Officers

Co-President: Jill Hoover

1st VPresident: Sherry Thomas

2nd VPresident: Erica Campbell

Treasurer: Christy Janezko

Secretary: Sandi Brown

Welcome Principal Martin



Calendar Information...

September

1st Entertainment Book Fundraiser Begins3rd NKCSD Early Release (Noon Dismissal)

6th NO SCHOOL—Labor Day

21st PTA Meeting—6:00pm Media Center

23rd Individual Fall Pictures

24

th Wendy's Night—152 & N. Oak



\$5 Room Party Fee

The \$5 Room Party Fee is a per student amount that is collected at the beginning of the school year. The monies then provide every class at Nashua Elementary with drinks, treats, and paper goods for all three parties during the school year. This is service to both parents and students in an effort to keep every party consistent school-wide. Our first party will be October 29th. With an all school costume parade followed by room parties.

Nashua Math-A-Thon Update

Way to go Nashua! Last school year's Math-A-Thon brought in over \$2,000 toward a new Smart-Board! That means that every class room in our school is now equipped with a SmartBoard for teachers to use. AWESOME!! Haven't seen a SmartBoard...check them out at Parent Orientation! They are VERY COOL!



Necessary Nashua Numbers...

School Office 413-6960

Rita Benskin—Administrative Assistant Donna Pittsenbarger—Office Clerk

Attendance Line 413-6961 Nurse's Line 413-6962

Connie Kahm-Nurse

Ink Cartridge Recycling

This year Nashua Elementary is continuing the ink/toner cartridge recycling program. By recycling through local office supply stores, the PTA earns rewards dollars that can be used to fulfill requests from teachers. Last school year we were able to provide composition notebooks, electric pencil sharpeners, a long arm stapler, Sharpie Markers, magnetic files, Post It Notes and Tabs and much more.

So far, this school year, we have been able to provide poster board, card stock, special dry erase markers and a bottle of Germ-X in each teacher's class room! So keep them coming! There is an ink cartridge recycle container right by the school office for convenient drop off!